RESNET® Standards Public Comment and Proposed Change Form
Comment/Explanation*: 
Include your justification for your proposed change to the draft standard below.
_________________________________________________________________________________________

BER General Comment : We are strongly against the changing of insulation grading from Grade 1/2/3 to PI/NPI, mainly because this altering of insulation categorization will likely allow more “average/mediocre” levels of insulation installation to be accepted overall as well as under Energy Star certification/other programs’ compliance requirements. We believe this would, over time, cause a decrease in the quality of insulation installation rather than an increase as is likely intended.  




Proposed Change to the Draft Standard*
Use “strikethrough” and “underline” formatting to indicate all proposed changes. Changes must be shown with “hard-formatting” strikethrough and underline, not “track changes”.
____________________________________________________________________________________________

